
Please support HB 2740. We have not been able to keep up with increasing costs to sustain and invest in our stores. Increasing 
rents, labor, utilities, insurances, and especially covid related expenses plus hazard pay have more than offset sales increases. We 
need your help to keep this system viable for the citizens of Oregon. Please return some of the profits in sales gains to the agents.

Kathleen Grady, 17yr sales agent Waldport


